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The Honorable [insert name of your Representative or your Senator]
[Address]
Washington, DC 20515

[Date]

RE: Threat of job losses due to potential tariffs by the International Trade Commission and Department of Commerce (Investigation Numbers 701–TA–584 and 731–TA–1382)

Dear Representative or Senator [insert name_______],
 
As an employer and business in your district, I am writing to formally state my opposition to the proposed tariff on Canadian paper manufacturers. I belong to an industry that supports local businesses as they reach consumers through print directories (Yellow Pages). The Canadian paper manufacturers are part of an integrated supply chain that support this industry. Domestic supply alone is not sufficient to meet the U.S. demand and the majority of directory stock paper is produced in Canada. Therefore, this tariff would increase costs and threaten our entire industry, specifically my business and the jobs it supports.

NORPAC, an independent U.S. based paper company has petitioned the Department of Commerce (DOC) and the International Trade Commission (ITC) alleging that Canadian uncoated groundwood paper used for directories and newsprint is being unfairly subsidized and “dumped” on domestic markets. The petition is requesting a tariff of 50% on Canadian paper manufacturers. I ask that you express opposition of this matter to the DOC. NORPAC employs approximately 260 individuals at one mill located in the Pacific Northwest. By contrast, thousands of directory publishing jobs are located throughout the United States. My company has approximately [insert number of jobs] in your district. 

Despite the broad shift to digital media, print directories remain an important source of information for many consumers and a valuable driver of leads for local businesses. They receive almost 5 billion references annually; they provide exposure to businesses that are not otherwise visible on platforms like Google; and they supply high quality leads from ready-to-buy consumers. But digital platforms have certainly made the print market very tight and it would be extremely difficult to absorb the higher costs threatened by the DOC proceeding.

The DOC is considering a preliminary determination on January 8, 2018. An affirmative determination allowing the petition to proceed would impose immediate regulatory duties on imports. Thus, it is urgent that we act now. Please let the DOC know that you oppose an affirmative determination in this matter. Thank you for your representation in D.C. on our behalf.

Sincerely,




